----Original Message----

From: Ed Lachterman <elachterman@yorktownny.org>

Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2024 8:44 AM

To: Jennie Sunshine

Cc: SUSAN SIEGEL <bookhunterpress@verizon.net>; Patrick Murphy <pmurphy@yorktownny.org>; Luciana Haughwout <|haughwout@yorktownny.org>; Sergio Esposito <sesposito@yorktownny.org>; Diana Quast

<dquast@yorktownny.org>

Subject: RE: Please Extend Solar Moratorium

Good morning Jennie,

Thank you for your comments. I am copying the board and clerk so they are part of the record.

Ed Lachterman Yorktown Town Supervisor

----Original Message----

From: Jennie Sunshine

Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2024 8:17 AM

To: Ed Lachterman <elachterman@yorktownny.org> Cc: SUSAN SIEGEL <bookhunterpress@verizon.net> Subject: RE: Please Extend Solar Moratorium

Dear Supervisor Lachterman,

Please extend the moratorium on Solar in Yorktown.

Clear cutting trees for solar has devastated Yorktown and has contributed to, along with other developments, a permanently changed landscape that does not benefit residents.

Further, if allowed to occur, solar farms will be able to be built, likely, adjacent to people's homes, thusly, ruining the character and peace of our suburban lifestyle.

Please protect homeowners and residential areas.

Thank you,

Jennie Sunshine Yorktown Heights